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THE RULE OF TWO’S  
 

The Rule of Two’s was first 
established in September 1999.  This 

bulletin is a refresher on how to apply the Rule of Two’s. 
 

Deviation(s) from approved plans will 
require revised drawings to be submitted 
prior to rough/hydro sprinkler inspection 
unless the Rule of Two’s applies. 

 
THE  RULE OF TWO’S   IS HEREBY DEFINED AS: 

• Moving any sprinkler head not more than two feet, and/or; 
• The addition of not more than two fittings, and/or; 
• The addition of not more than two heads within a system. 
 

 
The intent of this rule is to allow a 
rough/hydro inspection sign-off 
without needing to revise plans. 
However, all changes shall be 
submitted for review and approval 
prior to final sprinkler inspection. 
 


